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 ADDENDUM #1 
 

RFP 25-008 
 

2025 LMIG Street Paving 
 

This addendum is being issued to address questions submitted on RFP 25-008: 
 

1. What kind of Asphalt Material to you want the Contractor to use for the 1.5 inch Topping?  9.5 mm Type I? 
9.5mm Type II?  12.5mm? The material being used is 9.5 mm Type II. 
 

 
2. Will the Asphalt Material need to meet current GDOT Specifications? Yes, it will need to meet GDOT specs. 

 
 

3. Will you allow Recycled Asphalt to be used in the new Asphalt Materials in accordance with GDOT 
Specifications?  Or do you want to use Virgin Asphalt Materials? Virgin Asphalt is preferred 

 
4. Will there be a pre-bid meeting for this project? No. 

 
 

 
This addendum should be signed and returned with your proposal. Failure to do so may result in the proposal 
being non-responsive.  
 
  
 
Christy Case 
Finance Director 
City of Commerce 
 
Company Name __________________________________________________________ 
Authorized Representative _________________________________________________ 


